
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Whitewater Avenue Road Closure 

Portions of Whitewater Avenue will be closed beginning Wednesday, August 28, 2024 due to 
repairs being made to the crosswalks within the road. This project will be conducted in two 
phases.  The first phase will be between 13th Street and 14th Street.  The second phase will 
between 14th Street and 16th Street.  Each phase is anticipated to take two to three weeks and a 
detour will be in place.  During this time, delays should be expected, and travel times adjusted 
accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City Engineering 
Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


